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Welcome to St Bede’s...

This week’s events...This week’s events...

Next Week...Next Week...

Attendance up to  03/10/25

Monday 13th October
Y6 Residential Initial Meeting
3.15pm
Thursday 16  Octoberth

First Holy Communion
Initial Meeting 3.15pm
SEND Parental Drop-ins
(bookable)
LKS2 Trip to Hopetown

Friday 17  Octoberth

Show Racism the Red Card
Day - children invited to
wear red
Harvest Mass @ St Thomas
Aquinas 1.30pm

Tuesday 7  Octoberth

Reception 26' Parent’s Open
Evening 3.30pm
Wednesday 8  Octoberth

SENDIASS Parental Support
Meeting 2-3pm
Re-scheduled to Wed 15  Oct 2-
3pm

th

Thursday 9  Octoberth

Tempest Class Photographs
SEND Parental Drop-ins
(bookable)
KS1 Multi-skills @
Eastbourne Sports Complex

Friday 10  Octoberth

World Mental Health Day -
children invited to wear
something yellow with uniform



Other Important things coming up in October to be aware of...

21st Y5 Miss Wilson’s class assembly

21st -22nd Parental consultations

23rd Autumn Discos

24th PD Day - children not in school

Our SENDIASS drop-in session
has been moved to

Wednesday 15  October th

2-3pm

Remember you don’t need an
appointment. Just turn up and

we are here to help

We also have
Darlington Parent
Carer Forum on

Wednesday 22
October

nd

2-3pm



Our Safeguarding Focus This Week...Our Safeguarding Focus This Week...

https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.
org.uk/school-calendar

Please remember to check our school
calendar regularly for important dates

https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar
https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar


Remember you can
view our latest

curriculum
newsletters on our

school website

https://stbedesdarlin
gton.bhcet.org.uk/cur

riculum/subjects

Harvest Festival Donations
 As we prepare for our Harvest

Festival, we’d love your support in
helping us create some beautiful

hampers to take into church. These
will be shared with members of our

local community who could use a little
extra kindness this season. 

If you’re able to donate any non-
perishable food items, please send

them in with your child by
Thursday 16th October. 

Every contribution, big or small,
makes a real difference!

We also need parent helpers to
walk with the children to church.

Please contact the office if you are
able to support.

Thank you!
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KS1 children had an
amazing day at

Beamish.
Travelling back in
time on a vintage

bus and exploring a
1950's town and a

town from the
1900's!

A huge thank you
to our amazing

parent volunteers
for helping make

the day so special.
It was truly

memorable for all




